
Dear Parents, 

As we embark on an exciting journey of scientific exploration in our science lab, we want to 

ensure the safety and well-being of all students. Please review the following safety guidelines: 

Science Lab Safety Guidelines 

1. Always wear safety goggles and lab coats during experiments. 

2. Do not eat, drink, or chew gum in the lab. 

3. Handle all chemicals with care and follow instructions closely. 

4. Report any spills or accidents to the teacher immediately. 

5. Know the locations of safety equipment, such as fire extinguishers and eyewash stations. 

6. Use equipment only as instructed and do not improvise. 

7. Keep the lab area clean and organized to prevent accidents. 

By adhering to these guidelines, we can create a safe and respectful environment for all students. 

Please sign the attached form to acknowledge that you have reviewed these safety guidelines 

with your child. 

Thank you for your support! 

Sincerely, 

Your Science Teacher 


